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November 29, 2020

Dear Nueces Canyon Community and NCCISD Staff

NCCISD was notified late yesterday (Saturday, November 28) that two staff member on the JH/HS
campus tested positive for COVID-19. Beginning November 27, the staff members self-quarantined and
will not return to any NCCISD buildings until they have completed the return protocol. The staff
members are currently reporting light symptoms and thankfully are not experiencing major
complications. Please keep them in your prayers.

We have spoken with those involved and performed contact tracing with direct assistance from
physicians with the Region 8 Health Department in San Antonio and our school attorneys. We have also
followed guidance from the Texas Education Agency.

Buildings on both campuses will be disinfected and sanitized daily and school will begin as normal on
both campuses Monday, November 30, 2020. We will continue to follow social distancing protocols
when possible and students and staff will wear masks or face coverings.

We urge everyone in our Nueces Canyon community to monitor your health, follow the CDC guidelines
regarding COVID-19 and contact your physician if you develop any symptoms.

NCCISD is continuing to monitor this situation and will provide additional information as appropriate.
We take this situation very seriously and will do everything we can to protect our students, staff, and
community.

Respectfully

KA FRuas

Kristi Powers
Superintendent
Nueces Canyon CISD



